
[Your School's Letterhead]  

[Date]  

Dear Kindergarten Parents,  

We hope this letter finds you and your family well! As we embark on 

another exciting month in our kindergarten class, we wanted to share some 

important information and upcoming events. 

**What We're Learning:**  

This month, we will be focusing on [specific themes, subjects, or units]. 

We encourage you to engage with your child at home by [suggestions for 

activities or discussions related to what they are learning]. 

**Upcoming Events:**  

- [Event Name] on [Date]  

- [Event Name] on [Date]  

Please mark your calendars and save the dates! 

**Reminders:**  

- [Any important reminders about school supplies, policies, etc.]  

- [Information on parent involvement or volunteer opportunities]  

Thank you for your continued support and partnership in your child's 

education. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate 

to reach out. 

Warm regards,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[School Name]  

[Contact Information] 


